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From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House Judiciary; House State Affairs
Subject: FW: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:49:29 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: Cleanecaffeine@everyactionadvocacy.com <Cleanecaffeine@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:12 AM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2


Dear Representative Sarah Vance,


I’m writing to show my support for Open Primaries and Ranked-Choice Voting. In 2020, the majority of Alaskan
voters chose to implement ranked-choice voting, showing board public support for this new system. Repealing RCV
and switching back to the old system would not only be confusing for voters, but it would also cost our state money
and resources. Please focus on more pressing issues this legislative session and leave RCV intact.


Sincerely,
Lori Stephenson
945 Ben Walters Ct  Homer, AK 99603-7755 Cleanecaffeine@earthlink.net
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mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House State Affairs; House Judiciary
Subject: FW: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:35:26 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: thinicedance@everyactionadvocacy.com <thinicedance@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 6:24 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2


Dear Representative Sarah Vance,


I’m writing to show my support for Open Primaries and Ranked-Choice Voting. In 2020, the majority of Alaskan
voters chose to implement ranked-choice voting, showing board public support for this new system. Repealing RCV
and switching back to the old system would not only be confusing for voters, but it would also cost our state money
and resources. Please focus on more pressing issues this legislative session and leave RCV intact.


Sincerely,
Leslie Slater
PO Box 2316  Homer, AK 99603-2316
thinicedance@gmail.com



mailto:Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov
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From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House State Affairs; House Judiciary
Subject: FW: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:29:02 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: scottysusan@everyactionadvocacy.com <scottysusan@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 12:35 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2


Dear Representative Sarah Vance,


Our first ranked choice voting opportunity was wonderfull. I'm 66 years old and this was the first election where I
could actually vote my conscience insted of picking the least bad with the best chance.
I’m writing to show my support for Open Primaries and Ranked-Choice Voting. In 2020, the majority of Alaskan
voters chose to implement ranked-choice voting, showing board public support for this new system. Repealing RCV
and switching back to the old system would not only be confusing for voters, but it would also cost our state money
and resources. Please focus on more pressing issues this legislative session and leave RCV intact.


Sincerely,
Scott Miller
PO Box 2457  Homer, AK 99603-2457
scottysusan@gmail.com



mailto:Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov
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From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House Judiciary; House State Affairs
Subject: FW: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:50:18 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: trosszone@everyactionadvocacy.com <trosszone@everyactionadvocacy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 1:51 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: I oppose HB 1, HB 4 and SB 2


Dear Representative Sarah Vance,


I’m writing to show my support for Open Primaries and Ranked-Choice Voting. In 2020, the majority of Alaskan
voters chose to implement ranked-choice voting, showing board public support for this new system. Repealing RCV
and switching back to the old system would not only be confusing for voters, but it would also cost our state money
and resources. Please focus on more pressing issues this legislative session and leave RCV intact. This system is
superior to the old one and enfranchises more choices for the people especially those excluded from the previous
closed primaries.


Sincerely,
John Dodge
PO Box 2532  Homer, AK 99603-2532
trosszone@yahoo.com



mailto:Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov
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From: Rep. Sarah Vance
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Letter in support of RCV and open primaries.
Date: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:10:34 AM
Attachments: RCV letter to Representative Vance (1).docx
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I am forwarding this email as it pertains to HB1.
 
Respectfully,
 


Rep. Sarah Vance
Chair of House Judiciary
Chair of House Special Committee on Fisheries
 


 
 
 


From: Alex Koplin <akoplin907@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 2:40 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Subject: Letter in support of RCV and open primaries.
 
 
Hello Representative Vance and staff, 
 
Hi Sarah. I  attached a letter which Kenai Peninsula Votes (KPV) mailed to you a couple of weeks ago.
As you know,  KPV is in favor of RCV and Open Primaries.  Our  letter was signed by 200 Alaskan
voters who support these ideas.  Our letter in support of RCV and OP, is to let legislators know that
there are many Alaskans that like this system for electing representatives.  We also feel that at this
time, if the legislators want to repeal it, the better way to go would be to have it on the November
2024 ballot. We need to work on more things we can agree on and there is alot.  If you have any
questions or comments, we would be glad to hear from you. 
 
Thank you for all you do. 
 
Sincerely,



mailto:Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov

https://www.facebook.com/akleg31st
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60621 Bear Creek Drive


Homer, AK  99603


kenaipeninsulavotes@gmail.com





March 8, 2023








Dear Representative Vance,





As registered voters, we strongly favor keeping our new election system in place as the majority approved in the 2020 election. 





We support open primaries and Ranked Choice Voting. These two components of voting provide voters more choices and better representation. With a greater pool of candidates to choose from, as opposed to choosing a political party, competition is encouraged, and a candidate’s qualities are emphasized.  





Open primaries are a one-ballot system, which eliminates confusion of which ballot a voter gets and allows all to vote their choice regardless of party affiliation.  In the Ranked Choice general election, voters then have the option to rank, or not, up to four candidates.  Winning candidates require 50% plus one vote. This type of voting system encourages a healthier democracy. 





Open primaries and Ranked Choice Voting have the potential to encourage greater voter participation.  Of the 603,958 registered Alaskan voters in 2022, 54% are either nonpartisan or undeclared.  





Respectfully,











Alex Koplin


Angie Newby 


Ann Dixon


Cathleen Rolph


Christopher Newby


Cindy Koplin


Cynthia Morelli 


Elizabeth (Anne) Flint 


Jack Wiles 


Jane Handy


Judy Andree


Kathy Smith


Lynda (Lani) Raymond


Laurie Daniel


Marilyn Wheeless 


Michele Vasquez


Michelle Michaud 


Nell Gustafson 


Robert L Andree 


Ron Keffer


Sandra Garity 


Therese Lewandowski


Ann Hackett


Ann Keffer


Anne Wieland 


Art Koeninger


Barb Angaiak


Bill Marshall


Bob Shavelson


Carol G. Harding


Carol Swartz


Carole Adams


Christine Theno


Clyde Boyer


Deborah Smith 


Donald Reed


Elizabeth (Liz) Downing 


Erin Mckittrick 


Evelyn Waltenbaugh 


Francie Roberts


Gary Fandel


Gary Waltenbaugh 


Hal Smith MD


Holly Van Pelt


Janet Fink


Jim Barkman


Jim Lavrakas 


Joyce Steward


Judith Miller


Julia Person 


Karen Murdock


Kat Haber


Kathleen Dinius


Kathryn Carssow 


Kathy Sarns Irwin


Ken Landfield


Kenneth Adams


Louise Ashmun


Margaret (Mel) Langdon


Marjorie Ringer


Martin Zeller 


Mary Griswold 


Michael A LeMay 


Milli Martin


Nina Faust


Pat Irwin 


Paul Allan


Paul Knight


Paul Seaton


Paula Riley 


Poppy Benson


Richard Gustafson 


Rika Mouw


Rita Pfenninger


Robert (Gordy)) Vernon


Robert Cole 


Ron Downing


Sara Jackinsky


Sheila Kormos


Stuart Schmutzler 


Susan (Susie) Amundson


Susan McLane


Timothy Whip


Tina Seaton 


Vivian Finlay


Wayne Aderhold


Winter Marshall-Allen 


Barbara Christian


Caroline Venuti


David C. Raskin, Ph.D.


Elizabeth Whip


Florence (Flo) Larson


Franco Venuti


James Lunny


Jill Burnham 


LaDawn Druce


Larry Hoare


Marga M. Raskin


Michael Haines


Michael Hawfield


Peggy Mullen 


Steve Gibson


Steve Theno


Sue Christiansen


Terri Spigelmyer


Andy Haas


Arlene Ronda


Barbara Veeck


Cooper Freeman 


Jennifer Edwards 


Josephine Ryan


Leah Lamdin


Lela Ryterski 


Lewis Koplin


Louis Dupree


William F. Morse


Debbie Oudiz


Luana Stovel


Tom Collopy


Andy Klamser


Barbara (Barb) Belluomini


Carolyn (Lyn) Maslow 


Christine Kenshalo


Dan Lush


Frances (Fran) Haines


Kathy Robinson


Laura Sievert


Mary Lou Kelsey


Michael Yourkowski


Roy J. Wilson


Shirley Pittz


Virginia (Ginger) Drais


Virginia Cuffe


William (Bill) Bell 


Ann Fraser


Beverly Cronen 


Bridget Maryott


Charles M. Pate


Clayton Smith


Colleen Sinnott


Dale Banks


David G. Lewis


Elaine Pate


Frederick Foster


James Lee Kenshalo


Janna Miller


John Shows 


Judith Mitchell


Kathleen Eagle


Leslie Lord-Coffing


Michelle Smith 


Patti Truesdell


Ruth Alvarez


Sammy Crawford 


Sandra Sterling


Stephanie Silianoff


Wendy Wayne


Willy Dunne


Elizabeth Graber


Jeffrey M. Serio


Lois Pillifant


Mike Coffing


Pamela A. Hays, PhD


Sandra Lewis


Shannon Dewyer


Trisha Davis


Zen Kelly


Claudia Haines


Kellie Steiner Kelso


Leeann (Sheree) Serio


Leslie Whip


Michael O'Meara


Margaret Lourigan


Jeanne Parker


Kaye Waldsmith


Judy Gonsalves


Ahnie Litecky


Osi Kaspi


Mary Daniel


Ouida Parker


Patricia Forquer


Karla Barkman


Patty Shroy


Daniel Layland


Bob McCard


Devry Garity


Jeff Cundiff


Jon Lillevik


JoAnn Hagen


Elaine Larson


William Wiebe


Roger A. Watney 


Mark Larson


Elizabeth S. Watney, LCSW


John Bithos


Nancy Bithos


Pamela Brodie


Rhoda Roedl


Kira Stuart


Olga von Ziegesar


Jane Wiebe
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Kopp. Suanhs Vesee

Alaska State Representative
House Disirict 6

Q Alaska State Capitol
Juneau, Alaska 99801
Q HomerLIO
270 W. Pioneer Ave.
Homer, Alaska 99603

& Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov
€, 907-235-2921 ccll: 907-299-7368








 
Alex Koplin
KPV member: ph: 907-299-2517








From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: New Pom:Voting
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:41:52 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: poms@akleg.gov <poms@akleg.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:39 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: New Pom:Voting


Carol Clausson
13200 RIDGEVIEW DR


ANCHORAGE 99516,cclausson


I understand that some elected officials are considering legislation to eliminate Ranked Choice Voting. This was
approved by the voters of Alaska. Ranked Choice Voting is by the will of the people of Alaska. Please vote against
eliminating Ranked Choice Voting.
Thank you.



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: New Pom:Voting
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 4:43:32 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: poms@akleg.gov <poms@akleg.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:47 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: New Pom:Voting


Carol Clausson
13200 RIDGEVIEW DR


ANCHORAGE 99516,cclausson


I understand that some elected officials are considering legislation to eliminate Ranked Choice Voting. This was
approved by the voters of Alaska. Some did not like the outcome of the election but the majority has spoken. That's
Democracy. Please vote against eliminating Ranked Choice Voting.
Thank you.



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Mark Wolbers
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: HB 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 5:03:56 PM


The purpose of this letter is to express my support for ranked choice voting.  I oppose the efforts to put forward HB
1, a bill with the sole intent of undermining the will of the voters. 


Ranked choice voting is simple, easy to do, and the resulting candidate must have the support of over half of the
electorate.  This is a vast improvement over voting and primary elections of the past.


I urge you to vote no on HB 1.


Thank you,


Mark Wolbers
2667 WESLEYAN DR.
Anchorage, AK. 99508



mailto:markewolbers@gmail.com

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Stanley.Wright@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Jamie.Allard@akleg.gov
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mailto:Rep.Ben.Carpenter@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Craig.Johnson@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Craig.Johnson@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Andi.Story@akleg.gov






From: stanandamy@aol.com
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Sen. Jesse Kiehl; Rep. Sara Hannan; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: HB 1
Date: Sunday, March 26, 2023 11:36:29 AM


Committee members,


Changes to the Alaskan election system were approved by voter initiative in 2020.  I have heard NO valid
reasons to overturn the will of the people at this time.  On the contrary, rank choice voting and other
changes have improved our election system and are being considered for implementation in other states.


HB1 should not advance out of committee.  If it were to pass into law, this would be legislative overreach
in direct opposition to the expressed will of the people at the ballot box.


Amy Lujan
Juneau



mailto:stanandamy@aol.com

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov

mailto:Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov

mailto:Rep.Andi.Story@akleg.gov






From: Denise Koch
To: House State Affairs
Subject: HB: 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:28:07 PM


Dear Chair Shaw and Committee,


Please preserve the will of the voters. Don’t repeal open primaries and rank choice voting.  The current system is not
confusing and allows voters vs political parties to decide who should represent the people.


Respectfully,
Denise Koch
Juneau, Alaska


Sent from my iPhone



mailto:denise_koch@hotmail.com

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Jason Norris
To: House State Affairs; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: House Bill 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:42:37 PM


Members of the Committee,


﻿I write to you today in staunch opposition to House Bill 1. Ranked Choice Voting and an Open Primary was the
choice of Alaskan voters, provides more choice and power to voters, and forces candidates to address issues instead
of pleasing only a minority of all voters (those in their party) while leaving the majority of Alaska voters who are
independents to hold their noses while voting in the general. I urge you all to vote down this bill.


Thank you,
Jason Norris
Anchorage, Alaska



mailto:jasonmnorris@aol.com

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov
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From: Bob Butera
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Andi Story; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie


Armstrong; Rep. Alyse Galvin
Subject: House Bill 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 5:13:01 PM


Dear Chair Shaw and members of the House State Affairs Committee,


Please oppose House Bill 1.  


I voted for open primaries and ranked choice voting and found them simple and easy to
understand and use.  The open primaries brought back the open system that we had from 1947
to 2000.  It really made me angry when in 2000, primaries were closed and I had to choose
which primary to vote in, effectively limiting my ability to select candidates for all offices.


I like ranked choice voting a lot.  It elected good people from both sides of the political
spectrum.  It is our best way to return Alaska to a non-partisan place where we work together
to get things done.


Sincerely,


Bob Butera
Anchorage



mailto:butera@gci.net
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From: Becky Hutchinson
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: KEEP RANK CHOICE VOTING
Date: Sunday, March 26, 2023 10:59:58 AM


Dear Chair Shaw and members of the House State Affairs Committee,


I am writing to make you aware that  I am adamantly opposed to House Bill 1, which  seeks to halt our  RIGHT to
use open primaries and ranked choice voting systems in this great State of Alaska.  The people of Alaska voted for
this change and we successfully navigated it during the last election. 


I ask that you respect the will of the voters, and not vote to overturn a citizens initiative at the earliest opportunity. 


Sincerely,


Becky Hutchinson
36970 Soldotna AK 99669
60 year resident of the State of Alaska.



mailto:becky2@eaglestation.com
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From: Riki Lebman
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: Oppose HB1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 7:41:28 PM


﻿Dear Chair Shaw and members of the House State Affairs Committee,


I support ranked choice voting (RCV) and petitioned others for their support to the
initiative because the candidate choices, determined by political parties, didn’t
represent the positions of mainstream voters. RCV allows our voice to be heard by
having a second and third choice outside of party lines. 
Too many party candidates cannot work towards the common good or work with other
representatives on achieving compromise. Their hard line and absolute positions hurt
all whom want to find solutions. The legislature has been stagnant and polarized long
enough.  


Legislators should respect the will of the voters, and not vote to overturn a citizens’
initiative at the earliest opportunity.  Please oppose HB1. 
 
Thank You,
Riki Lebman
Anchorage 
﻿


Sent from my iPhone
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From: Penny Gage
To: House State Affairs; Rep. Zack Fields; Sen. Löki Tobin
Subject: Oppose House Bill 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:44:29 PM


Hello,


My name is Penny Gage and I live in District 17 / District I in Anchorage. I strongly oppose
House Bill 1.


The people of Alaska passed Ballot Measure 2 and support Rank Choice Voting and Open
Primaries. It would be a mistake for the Legislature to repeal this law so soon after passage. 


Changes to our voting system put into place with Ballot Measure 2 make our political system
more accessible and more reflective of Alaska's diverse population, which is extremely
important to me. 


Thank you,
-- 
Penny Gage



mailto:gagepenny@gmail.com

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov
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mailto:Sen.Loki.Tobin@akleg.gov






From: Matt Roorda
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: Opposition to HB1 (don"t repeal RCV or open primaries)
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:42:09 PM


Dear Chair Shaw and Members of the House State Affairs Committee,
My name is Matt Roorda and I am a resident of south Anchorage. I am writing to express my
opposition to House Bill 1.


I supported and voted for the creation of ranked choice voting and open primaries in 2020. I
believe that current elected officials should respect the will of the voters, and not vote to
overturn a citizens’ initiative at the earliest opportunity.


I urge you to take action to ensure that the vote I placed in 2020 is honored.


Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony and for considering my thoughts and
opinions on this important issue.


Sincerely,
Matthew Roorda
15741 Stanwood Circle, Anchorage, AK 99516
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From: Renee Oistad
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: Please oppose House Bill 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:40:16 PM


Saturday, March 25, 2023
 
Representatives,
 
Please oppose House Bill 1.  I voted to adopt Ranked Choice Voting when it appeared on the
ballot.  I am registered as Independent because I have views that fall on the Republican side
and I have views that fall on the Democratic side.  I have voted for Republicans, Democrats,
and Independents.  As a registered voter, I expect to be able to cast my vote for the person(s)
who most closely represent my values.  Those people, in any given election, do not always fall
on the same side.
 
Taking away the option for a United States citizen to vote for whomever they deem
appropriate makes the process less honest and fair.  As established in a previous election, the
majority of Alaskans wish to have the ability to cross party lines when voting.  Please respect
that view and allow elections to move forward with the Ranked Choice Voting System intact. 
As elected officials, it is your responsibility to respect the voice of the voters whom you
represent regardless of your personal views.  House Bill 1 does the opposite of that.
 
Most Respectfully,
 
Renee Dawn Oistad
10330 Arborvitae Drive
Anchorage, Alaska 99507
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From: kanaan bausler
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: Please oppose House Bill 1
Date: Sunday, March 26, 2023 12:25:08 AM


Dear Chair Shaw and members of the House State Affairs Committee,


Please oppose House Bill 1. Open primaries and ranked choice voting are the best
thing that has ever happened to the Alaska government. It is a more logical, more fair,
and more representative system of voting. We all know how ugly things can get when
our culture is encouraged to divide itself into just two ways of thinking. The us-vs-
them mentality promoted by our binary political party system is dangerous and
damaging to progress and well being. Open primaries and ranked choice voting are
small steps towards fixing a broken process, and making Alaska the best state it can
be.


We already voted for this. The majority of Alaskans want to keep it. Don't overturn the
will of the people just to satisfy a few loud voices. Oppose House Bill 1.  


Thanks
-Kanaan Bausler
536 Park Street
Juneau, AK
99801
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From: Alex Prichard
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Rep. Laddie Shaw; Rep. Stanley Wright; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep. Jennie Armstrong; Rep.


Craig Johnson; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: please oppose House Bill 1
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 4:41:57 PM


Dear Chair Shaw and members of the House State Affairs Committee,


Please oppose House Bill 1 that will undo the will of the voters and repeal open
primaries and ranked-choice voting. During the ballot initiative process, Alaska voters
supported important voting reform that significantly improved our elections by giving
voters more power and choices. Ranked-choice voting allows more independents to
run without being a spoiler and the open primary allows all voters to have a choice in
who is in the general election. Voters found this system to be simple and effective and
our elections were less negative and more substantive. Please support voting reform
and vote against this bill.


Alex
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